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                          PHOTO RELEASE FORM 

 
 

Dear Parents, 

 
 
Your child will be participating in various activities, events, and fun learning experiences 
while attending our center. We often take photos and videos to post in the classroom that we 
use for crafts or to share them on our Instagram and Facebook pages. 

 
Social media is a great way to keep you updated on important events and center information 
while allowing you to see the fun experiences your child is enjoying. Be sure and follow us on 
our social media platforms. 
 
Please indicate below if you give us permission to use your child's photos. 

 
 

           I GIVE  permission to take and use my child's photos for reasons listed above. 

 I DO NOT  give permission to take and use my child's photos for reasons listed          
above. 

 

Student's Full Name                                             

Parent's Signature    

Date    


